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 August 2, 2023 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 
 
ATTN:  Video Division, Media Bureau 

Re: Low Power Digital TV Station K16AE-D, Gillette, WY (Fac. ID 63175) 
Notification of Change in Primary Station Rebroadcast 

   

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of BHTV License LLC, licensee of low power digital TV station K16AE-D, Gillette, 
WY, and pursuant to Section 74.784(b) of the Commission’s rules, we hereby notify the 
Commission that KGWC-TV, Fac. ID 63177, Casper, WY, also licensed to BHTV License LLC, 
is now being rebroadcast on the primary channel of K16AE-D. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Kirkpatrick 
Counsel to BHTV License LLC 
 

 
 

cc: Kevin Harding (via email: kevin.harding@fcc.gov) 
 

 


